## **Board of Directors:**

Thank you for allowing me to attend the National Association of Realtors convention in Orlando. We had a great conference and I learned a lot.

I attended my committee which is the RPAC Participation Council. We discussed in length the year in review. One goal and objective in 2016 was the Phone bank. The phone bank was a huge success and Very much appreciated by President Tom. The goal was to reach out to as many agents as possible who have not invested in RPAC in a number of years, or who have never invested. We along with most states were recognized for our efforts.

I was also asked to speak in front of everyone about how North Dakota does so well with RPAC investments year after year. It was enjoyable bringing up the talking points.

I appreciate being on this committee and look forward to our next meeting.

Sincerely

Scott Breidenbach